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Thursday 7th May 2020 
 
To all our wonderful Crossdale and Keyworth Primary children, 
 

So, as we come to the end of another week in these strange times, we wanted to let you know how 

proud we all are of you – the photos you are sending in and the work you have done shows what 

creative, sensible and hard working children you are. The children in school are getting on well 

together and making use of the lovely school grounds and (mostly) good weather! Well done all of you! 

We know lots of things for you are different at the moment, but think of things that have stayed the 

same! Who is still watching their favourite TV programme; playing their favourite game; eating their 

favourite food; having to brush their teeth?! Perhaps you could jot down all the things that have stayed 

the same, if you are ever feeling worried? The main thing that has stayed the same is that you are still 

just as loved as ever by your parents and carers – in fact, even more! 

We hope that you enjoy the VE remembrance celebrations on Friday! It 

looks like the sun will be out to join us all so, have fun, relax, play and 

spend time with the people who mean the most to you.  

 

From Mr Cresswell, and all the staff from Keyworth Primary and Crossdale 
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